
From: raullandau@aol.com [mailto:raullandau@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 9:48 AM 
To: jlloyd@theloancompany.com 
Subject: Re: Another satisfied client obtains financing to achieve their goal- Your Loan 777 to 
TRANSMARK 
 
Hi John,  
 
I just wanted to take the opportunity to say hello and thank you for the expediency in the process of the 
loan to us last year. The experience of dealing with your company, specifically with Darcy was very good, 
easy and efficient at all times. 
 
We keep doing some projects that we finance by ourselves, with our own capital. As soon as the 
opportunity of a bigger project that exceeds our capacity arises, we surely will be knocking your doors in 
no time.  
Thank You again. 
 
Raul Landau 
TRANSMARK, INC 
 


